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Evening Sheriff,

Hope this finds you doing well. My team and I saw you speaking on the news today and we
would like to offer our support to get you and the people of New Jersey some answers. 

Attached is thermal imaging of a drone in-flight from my thermal HUD during a recent mission
in Texas where cartel "ghost" drones were flying in US Airspace. The ability to triangulate and
interrogate an airborne object from the ground is not all that complicated with the
appropriate training and technology. This is something that we have been training agencies to
do since the creation of our international public safety UAS best practice program in 2018. You
and I first spoke about this potential for chaos in Louisville years ago at NSA.

Apart of our team are 2 of the 7 people to ever be granted FAA flight authorization to fly
Group 2+ UAVs in NJ Airspace. We can bring to bear a rapid intervention capability to
interrogate this issue. All personnel and assets would come from US-trusted manufacturers
(e.g. DoC and DoD recognized). To date no one has called any of us to address this matter
which is why I would be grateful for your attention. 

Please let me know if there is anything we can do, and I would be happy to come speak with
you in person to answer any questions.

Josh

Best Regards,

Joshua K. Brown, MAIS
President & CEO
Icarus Aerospace Inc.
Home of the UAS for Public Safety© Training Program
P.O. Box 36
Woodlyn, PA. 19094 USA

 
Fax: 484-479-3267
Minority & Veteran Owned Business
ANSI/ASTM E2659 Certificate Issuer
FAA Certified & Insured UAS
CAGE: 7KU06
https://www.linkedin.com/in/joshua-brown-doctoral-candidate-198854a3/



"In Bocca Al Lupo"
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